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How is your law firm helping its solicitors remain competent to practise?

We are looking for good practice examples that show how what firms are

doing and want to showcase new ideas and best practice.

These will be added to our continuing competence resources

[https://referral.sra.org.uk/solicitors/resources-archived/continuing-

competence/cpd/continuing-competence/] , alongside detailed information on

how to remain competence and our learning and development template.

Complete our short form [https://form.sra.org.uk/s3/CC-Casestudies] to tell us you

are interested.
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